
COVID-19 
Resources



The safety, health and wellbeing of our community, customers and staff is our 
priority and we will continue to take advice from the Australian Government, 
State Government and the WA Department of Health on COVID-19.

What is the Shire doing?

Where can I find information 
about COVID-19?
We know you may have a lot of questions.  To find out the latest information 
and advice, visit the following websites and Facebook pages. We encourage you 
to regularly review these sources as they are updated with new information as it 
becomes available. 

• Coronavirus Health Hotline 1800 020 080

• State Government’s COVID-19  website

• Commonwealth Department of Health

• WA Department of Health website

• World Health Organisation  website

• World Health Organisation  Facebook page

• Australian Department of Health Facebook page

• HealthyWA Facebook page

Download the ServiceWA app. 

https://www.wa.gov.au/government/covid-19-coronavirus
https://www.health.gov.au/
https://www.healthywa.wa.gov.au/coronavirus
https://www.who.int/
https://www.facebook.com/WHO/
https://www.facebook.com/healthgovau
https://www.facebook.com/HealthyWA
https://www.wa.gov.au/government/multi-step-guides/servicewa-app-support/set-the-servicewa-app

